July 21, 2010

| am writing to express my sincere and continued appreciation for
the folks at USWC and their efforts in helping the Sheehan Autoplex
become the great success story it is today.

Hard to believe we have been working with USWC for over 30 years!
It's certainly a testament fo the innovative products, outstanding training
programs and responsive service. A more than competitive warranty
program — which includes road hazard and pre-paid maintenance -
allows us to make top-flight CSI a real and attainable goal while the ability
to control our profitability helps to shield us from the down-slides in a bad
economy.

As a high volume and long standing family-owned dealership in the
Southeast United States Region, we are solicited by dozens of companies
each year. None have been able to compete with what we already
have with USWC...the peace of mind that comes from the knowledge
that our company, F&l department and staff are in competent and
caring hands.

Thanks again for your help over the past three decades and here's
to many more!

Regards,

J\Thomas Sheehan
President and Owner
Sheehan Autoplex

2800 North Federal Highway, Lighthouse Point, Florida 33064
Phone 954 943 2200 Fax 954 247 2203



